
This month I want to celebrate the youth program here at Centenary. Tucked away on the 4th floor in our 
main building, you will find clusters of youth from the 6th grade through the 12th grade. Late Spring and 
Summer is an especially busy time for them.

This year in May, 34 youth were confirmed. Confirmation is an 18-week process for 7th graders that leads 
to becoming an active member of the church. There are multiple classes and numerous life lessons learned 
during this amazing time.

Mission Trips in June and July are filled with God moments but at the same time they are physically 
exhausting. This summer the youth were blessed to serve the city of Detroit on the Senior High mission 
trip. The experience allowed our youth to see how the people of Detroit care for their city and work 
to make it better despite the severe economic downturn they have experienced. Our teams worked in 
community gardens, revitalization projects, programs for disadvantaged youth and nursing homes. They 
bonded through shared service and love for Christ.

Your annual pledge to Centenary’s operating budget allows us to provide monies for programs and 
subsidize activities such as these for the youth. A big thank you to our amazing Tammy Pollock, Director 
of Youth Ministries and her sidekick Tyler MacDonald for a thriving and wonderful program.		
				  
						      ~ Mary Ann Wexler
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